
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RIVER FOREST SCHOOL DISTRICT 90 

RESOLUTION OF APPRECIATION 
 

 WHEREAS, Judy Deogracias faithfully served River Forest School District 90 with great 

dedication as a member of the Board of Education for four years, and 

 

 WHEREAS, during her tenure she served as Facilities Chair, and in so doing, provided 

invaluable leadership to her fellow Board members, and 

 

 WHEREAS, she displayed parliamentarian skills that always guided Board meetings, and 

 

 WHEREAS, her support and interest in advancing the quality of students’ experiences in the 

District were admirable and contributed to the development of an environment that has affected the 

future of children, and 

 

 WHEREAS, she faithfully participated in various local School Board conferences in order to 

grow and develop in her role as Board member, and 

 

 WHEREAS, her understanding, and insightful wisdom will be greatly missed by her fellow 

Board members, the staff, and children she so ably served throughout her tenure. 

 

 THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Education of River Forest School District 

90 does express for itself, as well as the parents, the students, the staff and the community members of 

River Forest Schools, its most sincere appreciation and gratitude to Judy Deogracias for all that she has 

done to advance quality education in River Forest School District 90. 

 

 Adopted this 3rd day of May, 2021. 

 

 

                

Rich Moore, President     Stacey Williams, Secretary 
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